
We are holding outdoor Meeting for Worship on the lawn of the Meetinghouse on first days 
beginning at 10:00 am. The outdoor worship will be connected with the Zoom worship, so 
messages and announcements can be shared between groups.  Last week we moved our 
meeting to the porch, so we could get out of the hot sun. We continue to do that in the future. 

If you plan to join our outdoor meeting for worship, please remember:

• Wear a mask while on the Meeting property, except when speaking at the 
microphone. You may take off your mask while speaking, but please put it back 
on before returning to your seat. (I have been asked to consider changing this 
to no masks outside for vaccinated people, per CDC guidance. I will ask our 
Clerk to put it on the upcoming business meeting agenda.)

• Keep at least six feet or more between people or between a family group and other 
Friends.

• Bring your own chair, if you want to sit on the lawn. Otherwise, you can use a 
meetinghouse chair on the porch.

• Stay out of the closed parts of the Meetinghouse (meeting room, kitchen, upstairs). 
The downstairs rest rooms are available.

• Only come if you are comfortable doing so. We understand that some Friends need 
to stay home.

• Do not come if you have any symptoms of the COVID virus. 


